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❄️❄️❄️
Happy Holidays

from the

COMPASS STUDENT EXPERIENCE TEAM
We appreciate your support and involvement in

your students time at USF St. Pete.

Spring Registration
​is still OPEN!

All USF Students can register for their spring
classes at this time. Your student can register
themselves through Schedule Planner.
Schedule Planner allows your student
the ability to plan coursework for the
upcoming term(s), by providing various
scheduling options that best fit their busy
lifestyle.  

​We recommend that students meet with
their advisor prior to registration. Meeting
with an advisor ensures that you are taking
the appropriate courses for your degree
each term and will keep your student on the
most efficient path towards graduation. Learn
more here.

https://www.usf.edu/registrar/register/
https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/student-services/week-of-welcome.aspx
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2Fusffamilyintake&data=04%7C01%7Cbrandia%40usf.edu%7C4bd7c412896346a77e3808d88a410c16%7C741bf7dee2e546df8d6782607df9deaa%7C0%7C0%7C637411359262039570%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uHf%2Bq7BUjdkYsGPuWRHbCDePpQsIZcdh2hNA7U2n9M8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.usf.edu/academic-continuity/new-student-parent-toolkit/


Has your student encountered a challenge and do they need help navigating a USF process,
policy, or procedure? Is your student struggling and you need to connect them to support they

need? Want the most accurate information to empower your student to overcome an
obstacle? Fill out our Family Coaching Form so you can receive direct follow-up from your

family coach.

Are you concerned that your student is experiencing personal, emotional, or behavioral
distress? If so, we encourage you to learn more about 

USF Student Outreach and Support and submit a referral form.

HELPFUL LINKS

NEW STUDENT & FAMILY TOOLKIT
​

As you and your student transition into the
University of South Florida- St. Petersburg,

we know there will be a lot of questions and
uncertainty. USF has developed this

New Student & Family Toolkit to help guide
you and your student through this transition.

In this toolkit you can find updated
information on USF’s response to COVID-19,

quick links to resources on campus, and
information on how your student can get

involved virtually.

IMPORTANT DATES:

January 11: Spring classes begin

January 15: Drop/add ends; fee liability/tuition payment deadline

January 18: Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. holiday; no classes & USF offices closed

February 8: Spring graduation application deadline  

February 22: Spring midterm grading opens  

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​

http://tinyurl.com/usffamilyintake
https://www.usf.edu/student-affairs/student-outreach-support/socat/
https://www.usf.edu/student-affairs/student-outreach-support/socat/
https://www.usf.edu/student-affairs/student-outreach-support/socat/
https://usf-advocate.symplicity.com/care_report/index.php/pid037286
https://www.usf.edu/academic-continuity/new-student-parent-toolkit/
https://www.facebook.com/compassusfsp/
https://www.instagram.com/compassusfsp/

